
4D News November 8, 2013 

I hope everyone is adjusting well to fourth 
grade! It has been a great couple of 
months!  

Weather Kids 

Next week, News Channel 12 will be 
coming to Holland Hill to film a special 
segment of Weather Kids with students in 
4D and 3K. Two lucky fourth grade 
students will actually give a live weather 
report with Weatherman, Peter Piorek, at 
10:01 am and 10:11 am. The full segment 
will air hourly on Thursday, November 
14th starting at 5:20 pm.  

Scholastic Books 
 
An account on Scholastic.com has been 
set up for you to order books for your 
child online. Please follow the link and 
code below to earn free books for our 
classroom! So far, we have received 15 
FREE books!  
www.scholastic.com/bookclubs 

Code:  M2C88

 
Homework 

 
Just a friendly reminder, homework will 
come home Monday through Thursday. 
Each night students are responsible for 
Reading and Math. On occasion, students 
will be assigned writing homework and a 
due date will be given with those 
assignments. Students who are 
participating in strings are responsible 
for making up the work they missed in 
class as homework, if necessary. Please 
let me know if students are unable to 
complete their homework due to 
unforeseen circumstances. 

 

 

Reading Logs 
 

Reading logs are given every Monday and 
are expected to be filled in every night. 
Students are responsible for filling in the 
title, time, and challenge. Every log will 
have a reading assignment on the back in 
order to hold students accountable for 
reading at home. Please encourage your 
child to read as much as possible! I know 
it can be challenging, but I do reward 
those who take the challenge with raffle 
tickets! 
 

Xtra Math 
 

All students have been set up on 
xtramath.org. Please encourage your child 
to go on the website 3-5 times a week in 
order to help build their fluency in 
addition, subtraction, division, and 
multiplication. Plus, it only takes 10 
minutes! If you lost your pin number, 
please let me know. 

 
 

Coats 
 

As the end of fall and the start of winter 
approaches us, please send your child to 
school with a warm jacket or coat. We go 
outside for recess and occasionally the 
weather gets a bit chilly! 
 

 
If you ever need to contact me, please feel 
free to email me at: 
jdepierro@fairfieldschools.org 
 
Have a wonderful three day weekend!   
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